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Fast, Joyce

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Norma Briskar - Bike Lanes on Victoria Avenue - CK 
6000-5

 

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 12:12 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email - Communication - Norma Briskar - Bike Lanes on Victoria Avenue - CK 6000-5 
 

--- Replies to this email will go to  --- 

Submitted on Thursday, January 28, 2021 - 12:11 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Date Thursday, January 28, 2021  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Norma  
Last Name Briskar  
Phone Number  
Email   
Address Adelaide ST E  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code S7J   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)  
Subject Bike Lanes on Victoria Avenue  
Meeting (if known)  
Comments  
I am wanting to state my opinion of the bike lanes that are being planned for Victoria Avenue between 8th Street and 
Taylor Street. I want to say I am totally AGAINST this plan and if bike lanes have to be planned for this area, I would 
suggest they be moved over to Melrose Avenue between 8th Street and Taylor Street. This Avenue is plenty wide 
enough to accommodate traffic and bike lanes. 
Attachments  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

 


